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January Retirements 
 

 

 
Sergeant Steve Lawrence  

(1997-2022) 
 

 
Detective Bryan Cummins  

(2000-2022) 
 

 
Detective Mike Torrance  

(2001-2022) 
 
We would like to thank these officers 
for their unwavering dedication and 
commitment to the Village of 
Oswego and wish them well in their 
retirement.   
 
 

There have been an increasing number of police officers killed in the line of duty.  This is an 
unfortunate trend that we have seen hit too close to home.  Each one of these officers that paid the 
ultimate sacrifice leaves behind a grieving family.  We want to pay tribute to the fallen officer’s 
dedication and support their family.  We have partnered with Illinois Concerns of Police Survivors 
(ILCOPS), a non for profit organization to raise awareness and funds to be provided to the family left 
behind.   
 

Sgt. Nehring will be completing the 4 x 4 x 48 
Challenge on March 4th hosted at Yorkville 
Crossfit to do such that.  The challenge consists 
of completing 4 miles every 4 for hours for 48 
hours no matter the weather conditions.  A 
challenge that will task the body physically and 
mentally, but is small sacrifice compared to the 
fallen officers.   
 

Please consider supporting families of fallen 
Police Officers at:  
 

Give Direct to IL C.O.P.S. 

                 

Oswego Police Department 
Chief Jeffrey R. Burgner 

Oswego Police Missing Persons 
 

You may have seen our recent Facebook posts 
regarding missing juveniles.  The Oswego Police 
Department has strict protocols when it comes to the 
reporting and locating missing or runaway juveniles.   
We take these reports seriously and exhaust all efforts 
in solving these cases.  We would like to thank those 
who have provided us information in these cases and 
would encourage those who have not seen these 
Facebook posts to check them out on Facebook at 
Village of Oswego Police, IL.  It really does take a 
Village to raise a child.     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
February 5 – Chocolate Walk | 10 am – 3:00 pm | 2022 Chocolate Walk 
February 12 – Pancake Breakfast | 8 am – 12 pm | 2022 Pancake Breakfast 
 

The Oswego Police Explorers & Kiwanis Club of Oswego are teaming up 
again to host their annual Pancake Breakfast Raffle and Flip Off at OHS! 
 

 
 
 
    
 

 

Ticket prices, donation opportunities, 
and all pancake breakfast details can 
be found on our  OPD Facebook Page 

 

Special Events  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 COVID-19 vaccines are available near you:  Pharmacies Participating in COVID-19 Vaccination | CDC 
 
    
 

 

 

COVID-19 Vaccines  

A Raffle will also be held 
with only 500 raffle 
tickets being sold! 

 

1st Prize - $1,000 
2nd Prize - $500 
3rd Prize - $250 

 

https://givedirect.org/ilcops/david_goggins
https://www.facebook.com/OswegoPolice/
https://oswego-downtown-assocation.ticketleap.com/chocolate-walk-for-charity/details
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/all-you-can-eat-pancake-breakfast-and-raffle-2022-tickets-235619834267?aff=NewsLetter
https://www.facebook.com/OswegoPolice/posts/302522158585480
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/covid-19/retail-pharmacy-program/participating-pharmacies.html
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